ST BARNABAS YOUTH GROUP

February 17 2024

SOME OF OUR ACTIVITIES

We would like to THANK GOD for His amazing
love for us by granting us this wonderful
opportunity to hold on together and
experience the love, friendship, and care. We
started our gathering on this marvelous,
warm, and sunny day with a prayer service.
It was initiated with a procession of our
_youths with the WORD OF GOD and the
candles.

We used the gospel of John (15:9-17) As the
Father has loved me, so have | loved you. Abide
in my love. If you keep my commandments, you
~will abide in my love, just as | have kept my
" Father's commandments and abide in His love.
. These things | have spoken to you, that my joy

may be in you, and that your joy may be full.
“This is my commandment, that you love one
another as | have loved you. Greater love has no
: one than this, that someone lay down his life for
Al * ™ his friends. ...
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It's a call to all of us to be united in Love with God and to our
fellow brothers and sisters.



https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=John+15%3A9-17&version=ESV

““JUST HOLD ON TO WHAT WE BELIEVE"’

MARCH 16 2024
EPISCOPAL
ORDINATION

MSGR. BRUNO

VARRIANO,OFM

AT FILOXENIA
CONFERENCE CENTRE

NICOSIA
MARCH 30 2024
IN KINDLY REGISTER YOUR NAME WITH YOUR PARISH PRIEST
PAPHOS OR

YOUTH GROUP CO-ORDINATOR.
THANK YOU!!



“LOVE ONE ANOTHER AS | HAVE LOVED YOU."

IMPORTANT
NEWS AND INFO

ONCE A MONTH A
JOINT
MEETING WITH
ALL 4 PARISH
YOUTH GROUPS OF
CYPRUS.

IN AUGUST OUR
GRANT TRIP TO
SPAIN-
COMPOSTELA

2025 JUBILEE
CELEBRATION IN
ROME.

2026 -HOLY LAND

2027 -SEUL, KOREA.
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We congratulate all who took part in
our Youth meeting on Saturday, 17th
February 2024 in St Mary’s school.
Everyone’s presentation of the theme
“Hold on together” was truly
inspirational and joyful and the
participants were enthusiastic. Well
done to the Franciscan Sisters,
Priests, Limassol Organizers, and

| Youths from Paphos, Larnaca, Nicosia,

and Limassol for hosting a brilliant
event and motivating us to continue
to be Gospel adventurers.



